

BULLETIN

August 17, 2025

ORDER OF WORSHIP

Welcome & Announcements
Praises & Prayer Requests
Opening Song(s)
Opening Prayer
Praise Song(s)
Offering & Doxology
Morning Prayer
Message - Pastor Chad
Closing Song
Closing Prayer
Postlude
Coffee Hour @ 9:15
Sunday School @ 9:30

SONGS FOR TODAY

And Can It Be (#347) Shine, Jesus, Shine (#431) Shout To The Lord Be Thou My Vision (#562)

SCRIPTURE PASSAGE
Acts 2:42-47

SERMON NOTES

"Devoted To...The Fellowship"

CONTACT

Office email: mohicanchurch@gmail.com Senior Pastor, Paul Bartholomew (330) 201–2448 Associate Pastor, Chad Palmer (330) 466–7373 Youth Pastor, Kyle Hart (330) 464–8388

ANNOUNCEMENTS & REMINDERS

APCC Walk For Life & 5K Fun Run Is Saturday September 27! More info & registration can be found on APCC's website.

Family Fellowship Open House Is TODAY from 3:00–5:00 @ Todd & Holly Holsinger's, 216 Co. Rd.700 W. Salem. Bring the family, cut wildflowers and sunflowers from the fields, take a family photo and then stop in the garage to make a craft and grab a light snack. Bring: scissors, gloves, a small bucket for carrying and bug spray! Transportation through the fields will be available for those who need assistance! Any questions, please contact Holly Holsinger at 330–621–1644

Ladies Tuesday Night Bible Study Beginning 9/16, the group will pause the chronological study & hop into a "side study" on Abigail from the OT. RSVP to Jen Recker (567–217–1127) by 8/31 to reserve your book.

Fellowship B-I-N-G-O Be sure to grab your bingo card from the Welcome Center!

Fall Festival is Sunday October 26th! Save the date & more details are to come!

Ladies' Fellowship Fall Soup Making is Saturday 9/20. All ages are welcome to come and help make soup for our homebound members and friends! Supply sign-ups are on MealTrain



End of Summer Sunday School Bash All kids PreK-HS are invited to join us next Sunday (8/24) for a fun way to end the summer! Pastor Kyle will lead everyone in a devotional before we play games, do a craft & have some yummy snacks!

Parents! If you have a child entering 3rd or 7th grade, Christian Ed wants to give them a special gift! Please contact Jenny Donley for info.

First Responder Appreciation Event E&M will be hosting a First Responders Appreciation Hog Roast on Saturday, September 27th. There will be many ways the congregation can participate. Save the date and watch for details in the coming weeks.





